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Hearings in Bendigo and Shepparton on end of life 
choices 
A range of health care providers will give their views on end of life choices when regional hearings for the 
parliamentary inquiry continue this week in Bendigo and Shepparton. 

The Bendigo hearing will be on Wednesday 12 August from 11:30 am to 4:30 pm in the Reception Room of the 
Bendigo Town Hall in Hargreaves Street. 

The Shepparton hearing will be on Thursday 13 August from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm at Goulburn Valley Health, 
Elsie Jones Education Centre, Room 4, Graham Street Campus. 

At the final session of each hearing, comments from the floor may be taken, allowing those community 
members attending to have their say. 

The end of life choices inquiry is being conducted by the Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues 
Committee. 

The Committee has already held hearings in Melbourne, Geelong and Warrnambool. 

A news video on the Geelong hearing can be viewed on the Victorian Parliament’s YouTube Channel. 

More information on the inquiry, including the schedule for the hearings, is available from the Committee’s 
website. 

Media queries: Lilian Topic, Committee Secretary on 0417322053  
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